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 The Provincial Directorate of CITMA and the Provincial Directorate of

Education in Artemisa, summon the refrigeration technicians and self-

employed to attend the Course on Good Refrigeration Practices; to be

held at the "Juan Manuel Castiñeira" Polytechnic Institute in Mariel

municipality.

Enrollments will start from November 4th to 15th, 2019. The course

lasts 1 week, with a schedule from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm, and ends with

the delivery of a certificate that accredits it.

To enroll in the course you must call the telephones: 47-354646 or

47-354645 and speak with the specialist Nayelis Ortega Rodríguez.

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

 1 / 1

Phoca PDF

https://www.tcpdf.org
https://www.phoca.cz/phocapdf

